
From: Bruno, Kenneth
Sent: 7/1/2014 9:56:21 AM
To: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Bee:
Subject: update on PHMSA interpretations

Hi Sumeet - Have you received the PHMSA interpretation to this attached letter? If so, can you send 
me a copy? Also - are there any additional PG&E requested PHMSA interpretations that you are 
awaiting?

Kenneth Bruno

Acting Program Manager

Gas Safety & Reliability Branch

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: (415) 703-5265

Cell: (415) 852-2936

SB GT&S 0319396


